
Sport NZ Rural Travel Fund Opens for 2019/20
The Rural Travel Fund is open to all sports clubs and school teams in the Queenstown Lakes District to apply for funding 
to support teams participating in regular local sport competition in weekends, which excludes inter-school and intra-school 
competitions played during school time.

Applications forms available from both Wanaka and Queenstown Council offices or from our Council  website: https://
www.qldc.govt.nz/our-community/funding/funding-for-sports/

Funding round closes 5.00pm Friday 1 November. All applications must be addressed to Jan Maxwell, Sport NZ Funding, 
Private Bag 50072 Queenstown or emailed to jan.maxwell@qldc.govt.nz

For any enquiries, please contact Jan Maxwell on 03 441 0469.

Meeting Schedule for November 2019
Public Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 46 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
that meetings of the Council will be held as follows, during the month of November 2019.

Resource Consent Hearing (K & L Warburton RM181167) - Edgewater, Sargood Drive, Wānaka. Tuesday 5 November 
2019 at 10.00am.

Meeting dates, times and venues are subject to change. All of the above meetings are open to the public. Some meetings 
may have items of business that will be discussed with the public excluded, as set out by the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Mike Theelen
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Invercargill Airport Ltd: Vacancy for Independent Director
Invercargill Airport Ltd (IAL) is a subsidiary company of Invercargill City Holdings (Holdco) which is a holding company 
100% owned by the Invercargill City Council. IAL provides all airport related services for Invercargill and is the gateway to 
the city and the wider Southland region, hosting over 307,000 passengers in 2018. IAL is 97.2% owned by Holdco and 
2.8% by four local Rūnaka.

Invercargill City Council and IAL, along with the Queenstown Airport Corporation and its major shareholder Queenstown 
Lakes District Council, see value in strengthening the connection between the airport companies with the objective of 
increasing economic activity for the city and wider region.

This new role is being established specifically as one of a number of initiatives to assist in building that connection. 
Queenstown Lakes District Council has been invited to nominate the candidate, and applications are sought from suitably 
qualified candidates who must reside within the Queenstown Lakes District, ideally with strong connections with tourism 
and local government sectors. Candidates should have governance experience and excellent stakeholder engagement 
skills. A full person specification is available on request.

Applications close on Friday 8 November 2019, and should be sent for the attention of:

Mike Theelen, Chief Executive, Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown; or via email:       
ceo@qldc.govt.nz

Please note; the appointment to the IAL Board will be made by Invercargill City Council in accordance with their Director 
Appointments Policy. 

Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that consideration will be given by 
Queenstown Lakes District Council under delegated authority, to the closure of the following roads to ordinary vehicular 
traffic for the purpose of holding Challenge Wānaka 2020:

Infrastructure build up and breakdown

Roads to be Closed:		  Ardmore Street from Dungarvon Street to McDougall Street

Period of Closure:          	 0800 Wednesday 12 February 2020 to1800 Sunday 16 February 2020

Infrastructure build up and dismantle at end of event 

Roads to be Closed:	 	 Dungarvon Street from Dunmore Street to Ardmore Street

Period of Closure:		  0300 Saturday 15 February 2020 to 0300 Sunday 16 February 2020

Infrastructure build up and safe passage of athletes and dismantle at end of event:

Roads to be Closed:		  Ardmore Street from Dungarvon Street to Lakeside Road

Period of Closure:		  0300 Saturday 15 February 2020 to 0300 Sunday 16 February 2020

For safe passage of athletes and motorists:

Roads to be Closed:		  Single Lane closure of Mt Aspiring Road from Meadowstone Drive to Hospital 	
			   Flat

Period of Closure:		  0615 to 1200 Saturday 15 February 2020

(Note: access will be available for residents and tourism operators)

For safe passage of athletes:

Roads to be Closed:	 	 Ardmore Street from McDougall Street to Meadowstone Drive

Period of Closure:		  0615 to 1500 Saturday 15 February 2020

Roads to be Closed:		  Wānaka-Mt Aspiring Road from Old Station Road to Meadowstone Drive

Period of Closure:		  0615 to 1200 Saturday 15 February 2020

Roads to be Closed:	 	 McDougall Street from Brownston Street to Ardmore Street

Period of Closure:		  0600 to 1500 Saturday 15 February 2020

Roads to be Closed:		  One way closure of Mt Barker Road closed to Eastbound traffic from Faulks 	
			   Road to Wanaka-Luggate Highway

Period of Closure:		  0815 to 1500 Saturday 15 February 2020

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an authorised permit 
to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.

Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Sarah Mitchell at APL Property Limited on 
021 244 9988 or by email sarah.mitchell@aplproperty.co.nz before 5.00 pm on Friday 8 November 2019.

Resource Consent Application
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT 1991

Details of the resource consent application and submission forms are available in the offices at Queenstown 
Lakes District Council, Gorge Road, Queenstown; 74 Shotover Street, Queenstown; and 47 Ardmore Street, 
Wānaka during normal office hours (8.00am to 5.00pm). You can also download these on our website.

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/planning/resource-consents/notified-resource-consents-and-hearings/

1.	 James and Jonelle Cochrane (RM190908)

What is proposed:
Land use consent is sought to establish a residential building platform and associated access, landscaping and 
servicing and to construct a dwelling within the proposed building platform.

The proposed building platform is 1000m² in area and is irregular in shape, wrapping around rocky outcrops on 
the site. The building platform will have a height limit of 6.5m above RL 306.6masl (excluding chimneys). A range 
of design controls for future buildings within the platform have been proposed.

The proposed dwelling has a floor area of 460m² and comprises three distinct elements connected by a long 
corridor. 

The formation of the driveway and the construction of the proposed dwelling will require earthworks of 972m³.
Access to the building platform will be via a new driveway off West Wānaka Road. The driveway will extend 
northwest through existing stands of kanuka and along the foot of the terrace face before doubling back and 
climbing onto the terrace. 

The proposed landscaping involves the planting of 267 Mountain Beech to the south east of the building platform 
and a vegetation protection and enhancement area covering the existing native vegetation on the terrace face to 
the south and east of the building platform.

The location in respect of which this application relates is situated at:

West Wānaka Station, Wānaka. Legally described as Sections 1, 6 – 7, 9, 11 – 12, 15, 26 – 28 Survey Office Plan 
350038 contained in Record of Title 247772.

ADDRESS FOR SERVICE FOR APPLICANT:	
C/- Scott Edgar
scott@edgarplanning.co.nz
Edgar Planning Limited
1 Kamahi Street, Wanaka 9305

The Council planner processing this application on behalf of the Council is Sarah Gathercole, who may be 
contacted by phone at 03 441 0465 or email sarah.gathercole@qldc.govt.nz

Submissions will be received until 22 November 2019, and must be served on the Consent Authority, 
Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348 or email rcsubmission@qldc.govt.nz.  
These must be dated, signed by you, and include the following information:

1	 Your name, email address (preferred) postal address and telephone number.
2	 Details of the application in respect of which you are making the submission 			 
	 including location and the Resource Consent number.
3	 Whether you support or oppose the application.
4	 Your submission, with reasons.
5	 The decision you wish the consent authority to make.
6	 Whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission

Any person may make a submission on the application, but a person who is a trade competitor of the applicant 
may do so only if that person is directly affected by an effect of the activity to which the application relates that:

a)	 Adversely affects the environment; and
b)	 Does not relate to trade competition or the effects of trade competition

You may make a submission by sending a written or electronic submission to Queenstown Lakes District Council 
(details below). The submission should be in the format of Form 13. Copies of this form are available on the 
website http://www.qldc.govt.nz/planning/resource-consents/

Address for Service for Consent Authority:

Queenstown Lakes District Council	 Email 	 rcsubmission@qldc.govt.nz
Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348	 Phone	 03 441 0499
Gorge Road, Queenstown 9300		  Website	 www.qldc.govt.nz

Dated: 24 October 2019
Signed by
QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT COUNCIL

Not iceboard |  Papa Pānui

Private Bag 50072  |  47 Ardmore Street  Wānaka 
Phone 03 443 0024  |  www.qldc.govt.nz


